
Notice of Meeting 
Cancellation 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT THE BOARD OF 

DIRECTORS OF 
THE CENTRAL WELD COUNTY WATER DISTRICT 

LOCATED AT 2235 2ND AVENUE; GREELEY, 
COLORADO HAS 

CANCELLED THE MEETING DATE FOR THE 
REGULARLY 

SCHEDULED MEETING ON THURSDAY, MARCH 16, 
2023. 

 
Stan Linker, District Manager 


